
Blessed Sacrament Parish welcomes new residents and visitors.  

It is wonderful to celebrate the Eucharist with you. 

If you are new to the parish, please call the office to register.  
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Dear Parishioners, 
 

St. Patrickôs Day.  This Thursday many of us will celebrate the 
Feast of St. Patrick with silly green clothes, a shenanigan or two, 
and maybe even a toast to the man who made it all possible.  
My guess is that few of us know little about that man.  St. Patrick 
was born about 390 AD in a village on the Clyde River in what 
today would be Scotland. His father was a Roman official and a 
deacon in the church.  His grandfather was a priest. (In those 
days, priests usually married.)  According to his own writings, 
Patrick was captured and sold as a slave in Ireland when he was 
about 16.  He was sent to look after the sheep of an Irish king.  
Patrick writes that he had been raised in a Christian home, but at 
the time didn’t really believe. But now, hungry, lonely, and 
frightened, he began to pray.  He prayed constantly during the 
daytime and that the love of God began to surround him.  Six 
years later, God spoke to him, telling him he could now go 
home.  Patrick ran away, traveling over 200 miles on foot to the 
coast where he boarded a ship that took him back to Britain and 
his family.   
 
Patrick was definitely changed.  Eventually he entered a 
monastery, and in time, ordained a priest and then a bishop.  
Finally, nearly thirty years after running away, he returned to 
Ireland as a missionary.  At the time, Ireland was a pagan 
country where violence, war, and even human sacrifice were 
commonplace. He was not the first Christian missionary to go to 
Ireland, but he was credited as the most successful.  He 
baptized thousands of people, ordained priests for these new 
Christian parishes, and established communities for religious 
men and women.  He is said to be the first Bishop of Armagh, 
He died around the year 461.  From early times, his feast was 
celebrated on March 17th, although no one is for sure if this is the 
actual day of his death.   
 
Many legends surround his life and teachings.  Did he drive the 
snake out of Ireland?  No, snakes are not native to the island.  
Did he use the shamrock to teach the trinity?  Perhaps!  
However, what Patrick really did was to endear a people to God 
not by force, but by love.  Patrick’s work and effort brought Christ 
and His Gospel to Ireland.  Pagan culture would give way to a 
new way of living with and for Christ.   
 
So as you wear your green, eat your corn-beef, and drink the 
water of life, remember—this is a day to celebrate and not 
simply to indulge your pagan cravings; for the greatness of the 
Irish people lie in their loyalty, their determination, and their soft 
love for Christ…and it was St. Patrick that introduced them to 
Him many centuries ago.   
 
“Christ with me, Christ before me, Christ behind me, Christ in 
me, Christ beneath me, Christ above me, Christ on my right, 
Christ on my left, Christ when I lie down, Christ when I sit down, 
Christ when I arise, Christ in the heart of every man who thinks 
of me, Christ in the mouth of everyone who speaks of me, Christ 
in every eye that sees me.  Christ in every ear that hears me.  I 
arise today through a mighty strength, the invocation of the 
Trinity, through belief in the Threeness, through confession of 
the Oneness of the Creator of Creation.”  (from the Breastplate 
of St. Patrick, perhaps written by St. Patrick)   
 
           Fr. Jeff 
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CELEBRATING THE DAYS 
 
 

Monday,  January 25 

  Confessions before Mass 

  8:00 AM   Roberta & John Beall 

                               
                                        

Tuesday,  January 26 

   Confessions before Mass 

  8:20 AM    Poor Souls’ Shrine           

                                                                                                   

Wednesday, January 27 

    Confessions before Mass 

  8:00 AM    Intention of the Belz Family                                                                                      

   5:30PM     Prayer Service 

                      

Thursday,  January 28 

     Confessions before Mass 

    8:00AM   Patrick Elchleep                    

     

Friday, January 29 

      Confessions before Mass 

      8:20AM   Marita Child 

                                                                      

Saturday, January 30 

   8:00AM   Michael & Nora Dovonan 

                     (Latin Mass) 

   3:00-4:00PM - Confessions                             

   4:30 PM    Jack & Kenneth Leahy 

                    

Sunday, January 31ï Fourth Sunday in Ordinary     
         Time 

   7:00 AM    Arlene & Pat Stapleton 

  8:30 AM     Intentions of our Parishioners 

  10:30 AM   George & Marguarite Hughes                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

CELEBRATING THE DAYS 
 
 

Monday,  March 14 

  Confessions before Mass 

  8:00 AM    Joe Cavanagh                  
                                                                

Tuesday,  March 15 

   Confessions before Mass 

  8:20 AM    James Meredith, Jr.       

                                                                                                   

Wednesday, March 16 

    Confessions before Mass 

  8:00 AM    Bob Parker 

     5:30 PM    Prayer Service                                                               

 

Thursday,  March 17 

     Confessions before Mass 

    8:00AM   Patrick Elchlepp                    

 

Friday, March 18 

      Confessions before Mass 

      8:20AM   In thanksgiving to St. Joseph 

                     Brian Joseph Madonia 

      5:30PM   Stations of the Cross 

                                                                      

Saturday, March 19 

   8:00AM   Joseph Muller 

    (Latin Mass) 

   3:00-4:00PM - Confessions                             

   4:30 PM    Willa & Richard Senger 

                    

Sunday, March 20-Palm Sunday 

   7:00 AM    Chick Delano 

  8:30 AM     Zoe Bartolo 

  10:30 AM   Intentions of our Parishioners                                                                                                                                                       

 

 

Rosary beginning at 10:05 is prayed before 10:30 

AM Mass Sundays. 

  

 

  



School Notes:  
Sunday, March 13-Daylight Savings Time begins 
Monday, March 14-End of Third Quarter 
Registration packets due 
Wednesday, March 16ï 6:30pm-First Communion 
Meeting for 2nd Grade Parents 
Friday, March 18-5:00-7:30pm-Men’s Club Fish Fry 
 
Mark your Calendars:  Monday, March 14, 7:00PM, 
at Christ the King.  Penance Service for Blessed 
Sacrament, St. Agnes, & Christ the King parishes  
Several priests will be present to hear confessions. 
 
Movinô in March-Join the Blessed Sacrament 
Women’s  Club for  free and fun exercise programs 
every Wednesday night in March in the school gym 
from 7:30-9pm.  All women of the parish are invited to 
come to any and all nights.  Workouts will be for all 
ages and levels of fitness. March 16 is Pilates Night 
(bring a mat if you have one), March 23 is Pickle Ball, 
March 30 we will wrap up with a walk around the 
neighborhood, maybe even an ice cream shop stop.  
Please come and “bring in spring” with feeling better 
and having fun. 
 
ñ33 Days to Morning Gloryò  Please join us for a 6 
week do-it-yourself retreat based on the book “33 Days 
to Morning Glory" by Fr. Michael Gaitley.  Two options 
are being offered for this book study:  Monday 
mornings 9:15-10:45am (Space limited to 20, childcare 
offered), and Wednesday evenings 7-8:30pm.  We will 
meet in the rectory basement beginning the week of 
April 4 continuing until May 13.  Registration deadline 
is March 24.  For more information please contact 
Morgan Ambrose; morganfaithambrose@yahoo.com 
or at 741-3831 
 
Vacation Bible SchoolðIt’s time to pass the torch!  
Blessed Sacrament is seeking candidates to lead our 
Vacation Bible School during the week of June 20-24.  
We thank Erin Sullivan and Linda Thornberry for their 
fabulous leadership over the past several years.  They 
are available for questions and to help with the 
transition to new leadership.   There are many 
volunteers to help as well.  Please contact Erin for 
more information and to get started: erinsull@live.com 

 
Men's Club Fish Fries this Friday, March 18th from 
5-7:30pm in the School Cafeteria.  All you can eat 
Walleye $7,Catfish $8, Shrimp $8 -kids $4.  Mark your 
calendars and come join us for good food and good 
company. 
 
Please turn in your cardboard CRS Rice Bowls next 
Sunday in the vestibule or the collection basket or write 
a check to Blessed Sacrament and put “CRS Rick 
Bowl” on the memo line.  Thank you for your generous 
support.  You can still get a Rice Bowl from the ushers. 
 
Calvary Cemetery Spring Clean-Upï Please remove 
ALL decorations that you would like to save by March 
15th.  ALL decorations will be removed during the 
period of March 16-31st.  Since Easter is within these 
dates this year, the crew will attempt to complete the 
clean up (weather permitting) prior to Easter.  The 
clean up notice signs on the gates will be removed as 
soon as the clean up is complete.  Please do not leave 
decorations prior to the signage being removed.  For 
questions please contact the cemetery office 523-3726 
 
Parables of Mercy-Join us at 6:30pm on Tuesday, 
March 15th in the Rectory basement for a review and 
discussion of the Parables of the Lost Sheep, the Lost 
Coin, and the Lost Son. For more information contact 
Bob or Connie Vincent at 523-4335. 
 
Marchôs Corporal Work of Mercy is Feed the Hungry.  
Be sure to pick up a Feed the Hungry card from a 
basket in one of the vestibules.  In honor of St. 
Patrick’s Day we will also be collecting boxes of instant 
potatoes for Catholic Charities to distribute .We will 
pick up potatoes, today, Sunday, March 13th.  Look for 
a collection box in the main vestibule. 
 
The Stage is Painted!  Thank you Bill Negro of 
ServPro for providing scaffolding for the volunteers.  
Thank you to the amazing volunteers who wielded the 
paint rollers: Taryn Grant, Carrie Davis, & Eric Klinner.  
It looks fantastic!  The new stage curtains will be 
installed in the coming weeks. 
 
Hockey with Bishop Paprocki-aka the “the Holy 
Goalie” will be hitting the ice again for a Catholic 
Charities unique fundraiser. The hockey game is 
scheduled for Wednesday, March 23, at 7PM at the 
Nelson Center.  Admission is $5 at the door.  All 
proceeds will benefit Catholic Charities Legal Services. 
 
.Would you like to know more about the families we 
help through our CRS Rice Bowl donations? Download 
the CRS Rice Bowl app, or go to crsricebowl.org, then 
watch the videos in the Stories of Hope section.   
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OUR PARISH FAMILY  

Congratulations to our Recently Baptized: 
Elijah Lee Salefski, son of Stephen &  Amber Salefski 
Cody Joseph Boston, son of Anthony & Melissa Boston 
Sage Nichole Marie Wade, daughter of Jimmie Wade & 
Sarah Rogers 
 
Let us pray for our Recently Departed: 
Catherine Link 



MINISTRY SCHEDULE  

WEEK OF  MARCH 14 -19  

Monday-Wednesday 
8:00AM-8:20AM 

Lily Klaves-Madeline Landgrebe 
Thursday Friday 
8:00AM-8:20AM 

Jonah Parkes-Lauren Smith 
 

Saturday, March 19, 4:30PM 
Lector:  Ken Dobucki 
Servers: Maya Dye, Mitch Dye, 

Seth Faivre, Jacks Hyde, 
Kendra McCubbin 

 Eucharistic Ministers: Vincent 
Toolen, Noah Kren,Noreen 
Luhr, Susan Gallagher, Lisa 
Belz, Janine Feller, Larry 
Newell 

 
  Sunday, March 20, 7:00am 
Lector:  Mike Goza 
Servers:  Grace McDonald 
Eucharistic Ministers:  Pat 

Sheehan, Michele Hinds-
Greenwood, Riley Hinds, Dave 
Langston, Christy Geving 

 
Sunday, March 20, 8:30 AM 
Lector:  Jim McDermott 
Servers: Augie Antonacci, 

Rachael Loftus, Taylor Loftus, 
Miles Roland 

Eucharistic Ministers:  Anne 
Capestrain, Mary B. Maloney, 
Scott Reimers, Rick Campbell, 
Kathy Harth, Mark Ushman, 
Rita Keys, James Keys 

 
 Sunday, March 20, 10:30 AM 
Lector:   Donna Moore 
Servers:  Noah Finch, Mikala 

Hady, Connor Klopfer, Caleb 
Klopfer, Noah Kren 

EucharisticMinisters:  Rose 
Amon, Sally Petrone, Jim 
Morphew, Andrea Judd, Jinu 
John, Mary Tuttle, MaryAnn 
Gorney, Lynn Frasco 

 

ADORATION HOURS  
 We are down to only three day-time vacancies, one of which is on the 
weekend.  How is YOUR lent going?  40Days for Life needs prayer now.  
Prayer is the most powerful tool you have to solve your problems, which 
many adorers will confirm. Contact Merle King at 528-6088 or Tom Kara-
ianis at 415-3281, if your want  more information about scheduled adora-
tion, or if your have any questions.  
 
      12:00 A.M. SUNDAY     4:00 A.M. TUESDAY 
        1:00 A.M. SUNDAY      1:00 A.M. WEDNESDAY 
        2:00 A.M. SUNDAY      2:00 A.M. WEDNESDAY 
        3:00 A.M. SUNDAY           11:00 A.M. WEDNESDAY 
        3:00 P.M. SUNDAY                8:00 A.M. THURSDAY 
        1:00 A.M. MONDAY              1:00 A.M  FRIDAY 
         3:00 A.M MONDAY                 2:00 A.M  FRIDAY 
         1:00 A.M. TUESDAY                3:00 A.M  FRIDAY  
         2:00 A.M. TUESDAY                2:00 A.M. SATURDAY  
         3:00 A.M. TUESDAY           
 
Are you a visitor to Blessed Sacrament?  If you're visiting us today 
we’re glad you're here.  If you are considering Blessed Sacrament as  
your new spiritual home, or if you just want to know more about us, we 
have a packet of information we would like you to take home with you.  
Just ask any usher for a visitor’s packet.  You don’t have to give us any 
information about yourself.  Just ask an usher.  No strings attached.  
Thank you for visiting Blessed Sacrament. 
 
40 Days for Life-From February 10– March 20, you are invited to join oth-
er Christians for 40 Days for Life-40 days of prayer and fasting for an end 
to abortion.  You are also invited to stand and peacefully pray during a 40-
day vigil in the public right-of-way outside Planned Parenthood, and also 
to help spread the word about this important community outreach. If  you 
would like more information, or  to sign up for a vigil time or volunteer to 
help, please contact: Claudia Connelly at c.connelly01@gmail.com or call 
Springfield Right to Life at 523-2700 or www.40daysforlife.com/Springfield 
 
Pancake & Sausage Breakfast sponsored by St. Aloysius and Boy 
Scout Troop 53 will be held at St. Aloysius Parish Hall, on Sunday, March 
20th from 7:30am-Noon, $6 for adults, $4.50 for children and $23 for a 
Family. 
 
Annual Good Friday Way of the Cross for Peace & Justice will begin 
Friday, March 25th at noon from the Supreme Court Building, 2nd &  
Capitol. 
 
Tickets for SHGôs Spring Musical-òFootloose"will go on sale March 1.  
Tickets may be purchased online at www.shg.org or by calling 787-1595. 
ext.153  Show dates are March 17-20, with Children’s Dance Party, 
March 20 at noon. We have several Blessed Sacrament graduates partici-
pating in this Musicall 
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Blessed Sacrament Prayer Line 

Call the Parish Office 528-7521  Please pray for the 
intention of :  Robert Farris, Amber, Marge O’Keefe, Dor-
othy Tracy, Presley, Terri Burwitz, Rita, Ron, Owen Doak, 
Kayte, Denise S, Bronwyn Eves, Della Bell, Michael 
VonBehren, Dave, Betty, Ed Pauley, Steve, Tim Mazrim,  
Hannah Clark, Peter Schofield, Amy Gatewood family,  
Monica Larch, Adam Dobucki, Austin Fields, Sue Hamil-
ton, Coleen Mays, Brighid Gallagher,   Larry Theise, Gwen 
Bramlet, Richard Judd, John M, Louie Rago, Gwinn, John, 
Claire, Mary, Liz, Anna Eleyidath, Josette, Danielle Loftus, 
Kitty, Susan,  Ruth Pohlman, Charles Klaphake, Annie,  
Barb, Tony, Kurt C, Eric, Rosemary Sugent Fox, Tom 
VonBerg, Donna Fitts,  Ellen White, Barbara, Rose, Archer 
Senft, Suzie Culters, Judy, Doug, Tammie, Beth, Cindi, 
Dave, Sandy H, Jim C., Jason Baird, John Hanlon, Tom 
Ford, Jen,  Dorothy Willenborg, Tyra Redpath, Clarita 
DeLargy Miles Fifer, Maureen, Julie, Marian McDermott-
Plain, Bill & Margaret Becker, Mary Coffey, Craig DeLargy, 
Brian Meredith, Diane Galli, Katie Bronken, Virginia 
Stannard, Fonda, Angie Hamilton, Tia, Clem McDermott, 
MaryAnn, Elizabeth Handrich, Melissa, Layne & Thatcher 
Gregory, Laura Black, Don Egan, Ellen Rachkus, Scott 
Milner & shipmates 
 

Project Rachel can help women and men heal  from 
the pain of abortion.  For assistance please call 698-
4456 
 
Diocesan Child Abuse Reporting & Investigation  
321-1155 

Parish Collection 
Target Amount     $23,500.00 
Sunday, Feb. 28, 2016    $22,103.77 
 
 
 ACSA (Annual Catholic Services Appeal) 
                       (as of January 5) 
 
Our Parish Assessment      $90,367.00 
Pledged to the Diocese    $48,758.06 
217 families (15% of our 
Parishioners) 
 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP  

(Time / Talent /Treasure)  
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Building on Tradition  

Cost of Project       $5,400,000.00 
Total Received       $5,308,446.87 
Balance Remaining     $    91,553.13 
 
 


